
Dear Members of the London Advisory Committee on Heritage, 

 

I AnnaMaria Valastro from the North Talbot Community and Dr. Mark Tovey, 

MITACS Postdoctoral Fellow, Public History Program, Western University are requesting a  

delegation appointment to seek support from LACH for a Heritage Conservation District of the 

North  

Talbot Community.    

 

Dr. Tovey will present some of the historically unique features of the neighbourhood, and I will 

be  

presenting some of the threats facing this neighbourhood's historical buildings. 

 

We are also seeking an endorsement to expedite the process concurrently with current studies.  

North Talbot has long been recognized as a potentially historical district but has routinely been  

bumped as other neighbourhoods advance their requests for heritage designation.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

AnnaMaria Valastro 

Chair, North Talbot Neighbourhood Association 

133 John Street, Unit 1 

London, Ontario N6A 1N7 

 

 

CC: Dr. Mark Tovey and Eugene DiTrolio  

  

 


